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MINISTERS TO EVANGELIZE THE WORIO

WSBC provides two degrees with one major area of study. All 
of the College’s programs are designed to help each student be 

successful in various areas of Christian service. Therefore, 
every graduate will have a major in Bible Studies. In addition, 

each student will have an emphasis in one of four areas of 
Practical Ministry — Pastoral Ministry, Urban Ministry, 

Christian Education, or Biblical Languages. A student can 
earn a Bachelor of Arts in Ministry Degree in 4 years or an 

Associate of Arts in Ministry Degree in 2 years.
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Winston-Salem Bible College Sponsors 
Unique Outreaeh Program

L to R: Robert Johnson, President Don Young, Arlene Lawrence and Given Mwalughali

By Don Young
On Saturday evening, December 13, a unique program was sponsored 

by the Winston-Salem Bible College in Rembert, South Carolina. The 
program was organized by Don Young, President of Winston-Salem Bible 
College. Three churches from Ohio and two churches in Sumter, South 
Carolina came together for a huge community Christmas Party held In 
Station 8 Fire House located in Rembert. Santa was there with toys and 
gifts for all the children, food boxes were distributed to each family, 
clothing and housewares distributed along with a variety of bedding 
supplies and other personal items.

This unique community event was the perfect example of racial 
reconciliation. Cf the two churches from Sumter, one was African 
American and the other Caucasian. The three churches from Chio were 
Church of Christ, Christian Church, and Christian Union. The sponsoring 
Bible College was an African American institution.
The event was coordinated by the local postmaster and endorsed by the 
Sumter County Fire Service.

This program was a pilot program of reconciliation. It involved African 
American and Caucasian, urban and suburban, north and south, secular 
and sacred, and of course children and adults from every conceivable 
socio-economic strata. A colossal success, this particular program will be 
modified and replicated proving that we are a people who can work 
together for the common good of mankind.

This endeavor proved that there are ethical and tangible ways to bridge 
the chasm between church and state as well as similar chasms between 
all sectors of our culture.

Don Young Is the new President of Winston-Salem Bible College. He 
began his tenure at the college in August 2003. Since then WSBC has 
begun to recreate its 53 year old program. In addition to courses leading 
to degrees in Bible Studies at the college, WSBC will offer online courses 
in the fall, to reach students unable to come to the campus, adult college 
completion programs and certificate programs. The college, under his 
direction, will also play a more active role in the Winston-Salem communi­
ty and communities abroad. This outreach ministry is in keeping with the 
college’s mission to better educate Christian leaders. The new motto of 
the college is “Preparing Real People for a Real Ministry in a Real World.”

For additional information about this program or to become involved in 
similar outreach ventures contact:

Winston-Salem Bible College, PC. Box 777, Winston-Salem, NC 27102 
Phone-336-744-0901, e-mail; don@wsbc.edu.

mailto:don@wsbc.edu

